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Dear Music Teachers & interested young musicians. You are warmly welcome to: 
 

7-piece Guildhall Samba Band LIVE! 
Friday 7th February / Saturday 8th February 

at: The Arc, CNS, Eaton Road, NORWICH 
 

FREE Samba & Percussion Workshops / Open Day  

 
Norfolk Centre for Young Musicians is delighted to invite you to concerts / workshops planned 
around a live 7-piece Samba Band from the Guildhall School of Music & Drama, London. 
 
Suitable for ALL keen KS2, KS3, KS4 and A level musicians & their teachers:  
 
FRIDAY 7TH FEBRUARY – WORKSHOP/TALKS – KS3-5 ONLY 
 
1.15 – 2.00 pm Refreshments for teachers + briefing on NCYM (significant bursaries available) 

NB email j.sunderland@cns-school.org to confirm this event only 
 

2.00 – 4.00 pm  Playing with Guildhall Samba Band & talk on oppportunities for further study   
two-part workshop aimed at KS4 & KS5 students 

 
 
SATURDAY 8TH FEBRUARY 2020 - Open Day at NCYM – KS2-5 
 
10.15 – 11.00 am Percussion Workshop for all those who play (any instrument) or sing:14+  

 
11.15 – 11.45 am  Concert by the Guildhall Samba Band 
 
12.15 -1.00 pm  Intro to Samba Workshop: 8-11 year olds 
 

Enrol at www.ncym.co.uk/whatson/   
 
We very much look forward to meeting you.  
 
Kind wishes, 
 
Juliet Rickard FRSA GRSM, LRAM, PGCE 
Head of Centre NCYM   
jrickard@cym.org.uk 
 
cc. James Sunderland – Faculty Leader for Performing Arts & Director of Music, CNS 
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